
Information on School Supplies

We realize that the excitement and preparation for a new school year includes the purchase of 
various supplies for your student/s. Based on parent feedback and ongoing discussion with our 
team, for the 2020-21 SY Ledyard Public Schools will be making a slight modification to prior 
practice for “school supply lists.”  

We ask that ALL Students arrive on the first day with a plan for lunch (to purchase or bring their 
own) and a pencil/pen. Additional lists or requests are handled as follows: 

Elementary School Students​ - Specific lists for classes and grade levels will be communicated 
by teachers no later than the first week of school. We will make every effort to provide supply 
lists around the same time as we post “class lists” for the new year.  

Ledyard Middle School​ - A cover to protect the school issued Chromebook*. Arrive for school 
with a pen, pencil and a notebook. Specific lists for classes will be communicated by individual 
teachers no later than the first week of school.  

Ledyard High School​ - A cover to protect the school issued Chromebook*. In general Ledyard 
High School allows students to make choices on their school supplies to support a student’s 
individual organizational needs. At a minimum students will need a pen and a notebook on the 
first day. Should a course or teacher have a specific requirement that will be detailed in the 
course syllabus and/or communicated to the students during the first week of school.  

* A majority of our Chromebooks are HP 11” Education Edition.

Ledyard Public Schools is committed to providing a free and appropriate education for every 
child in its care. The schools will provide any child without the requested supplies the materials 
that they need to fully participate in the classroom experience in a safe, non-judgemental and 
discreet manner.  
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